
1st Vice President – Membership March Bulletin 

 

As of Febrary14, I have not received my files to see what posts are up to date. I will be getting 

them at the SEC Meeting; then I can begin my job. 

 

 I look forward to the work that lies ahead. Please understand that it will take time to look over 

all the files; but I am sure that the work will done. I am sorry for the delay. Any questions call 

me at 989-894-0355. 

 

Linda Marshall 

1st Vice President 

 


